
 
 
 
 

 
26th May 2025 

To: 
Surveillance Department 
BSE Limited (Scrip Code: 532809) 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400 001 

Dear Madam/Sir, 
 
Sub: Clarification on Volume Movement Letter/ Email 

 
This has reference to your e-mail ref no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/AJ/2025-2026/74 dated 
26th May, 2025 seeking clarification on the significant increase in the volume of the 
securities of our Company across exchanges in the recent past. 

In this regard, we would like to inform you that we are not aware of any information 
which may have a bearing on price/volume of the Company’s shares requiring 
intimation to the Stock Exchanges under Listing Regulations. 

The Company has been furnishing / intimating from time to time to the Exchange(s) 
all the relevant events, information etc. as required under the provisions of Regulation 
30 and other applicable regulations of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements), Regulations,2015 as amended. Further the Company has always 
endeavored to provide necessary clarification / information concerning the Company 
sought by the Exchange(s), which has a bearing on the operation or performance of the 
Company. 

 
In our view, the significant increase in the Volume of the Company’s securities being 
traded is purely market driven on which the Company neither has any control nor has 
any knowledge of reasons. 
 
We trust having explained the matter to your kind satisfaction. 

You are kindly requested to take the above on record and let us know in case you need 
any further information. 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 
For Firstsource Solutions Limited 

 

 
Pooja Nambiar 
Company Secretary 
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